
Mass Times 

 
Daily Mass: 7:45am 

 

Saturday Mass: 4:00pm 

Penance at 3:15pm 

 

Sunday Mass: 7:30am 

  9:00am 

  11:30am 

Choir sings at 11:30 Mass 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 

 

 

Baccalaureate Mass 

Saturday, June 13 - 4:00PM 

 
 

 

6th Grade Graduation 

Thursday, June 18 
 

 

 

Communion Breakfast  

Saturday, June 27 
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Are you a new parishioner or visiting for the first time? 
Welcome! Please introduce yourself to one of the priests. We invite you to become an 

active participant of our parish community and welcome you. Please take a census 

envelope from the racks at each exit or contact the Parish Office for one.  
 

Connect with us online! 
Get connected with Holy Cross. Visit our website to learn more about all of our 

ministries and activities, subscribe to our weekly bulletin emails, or join our online 

community on all these social media sites. We look forward to hearing from you! 

HOLY CROSS PARISH 
A CARING COMMUNITY 

JUNE 7, 2015 
THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST    

OUR MISSION  “We are a community of Catholics who draw our strength from 

the celebration of the Eucharist, so that Christ may live in us and we may express 

the values He taught by our loving service to family, neighbor and society.” 

 

From celebrating the ordination of our dear friend to students bringing clean water 

to impoverished countries or from our FHC family of high school students        

celebrating their last meeting before summer starts to volunteers helping enrich 

gardens here and elsewhere, we are so grateful for everyone and everything that 

makes us a caring community. We’ll share our photos with you, but be sure to 

share your photos with us. We love seeing everything that you’re up to. Follow us 

on Instagram and share your photos with us @holycrossdewitt. See you out there!  

 

If you’re not on Instagram, you can also connect with us on Twitter, Facebook, or 

though our website www.holycrossdewitt.org 

http://www.holycrossdewitt.org
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Sun., June 7
th

– The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 
  7:30 AM Jane Engelbrecht/ Joanne Hagon 

 9:00 AM Norah Depperman/ Barbara Swanberry 

11:30 AM Kathleen Delavan/ Anne DeSantis Campi 

Monday, June 8
th 

 

 7:45 AM People of Holy Cross   

 8:15AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday, June 9
th 

  7:45AM Donald Lux/ Martha Gorman 

  8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday, June 10
th 

 7:45 AM James R. Gibbons/ Mom 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Church 

Thursday, June 11
th 

 7:45 AM Jim Newton/ The Arkinson Group 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Friday, June 12
th 

 7:45 Ron & Linda / Parzile Keeton  

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Saturday, June 13
th 

 3:15-3:45 PM Penance—Church 

 4:00 PM Diane Fuller / mother Mary Hattala     

    (Baccalaureate Mass) 

Sunday, June 14
th

~ Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 AM Antonio & Nicolina Morina/ Victor & Sarah  

     Villani 

 9:00 AM Jim Collins/ Wife & Family 

11:30 AM Frank Clovis/ Sandra & Larry Mulhern 

 Week of June 7
th 

 Sanctuary Lamp  

    For the intentions of: Linda Kaminski 

   Requested By:  John & Lee Stach 

YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT    
 

Your goodness is exceptional. 
 

Collection of May 24th:  $19,830.99 

Collection of May 31st :  $20,602.67   

Credit card and electronic donations are now possible through the 

Holy Cross website:  www.holycrossdewitt.org/give   

Also, don’t forget to use 

our QR Code with your smartphones!   
   

Planned Giving For Our Parish 
 

Please consider our parish through: 

 Your Will or Trust 

 Retirement Assets 

 Life Insurance Policies 
 A Life Income Gift which will provide you with         

payments for life and ultimately will benefit our parish. 

Next weekend’s second collection is:   

Catholic Communication Campaign 
 

The CCC provides funding for The Catholic Sun, Catholic Tele-

vision & social media efforts.  Half of the proceeds will remain in 

our Diocese to support our communication efforts! 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD 

      OF CHRIST  (CORPUS CHRISTI) 

MUSICAL NOTES 
Prelude:  He Giveth More Grace                 -Hubert Mitchell 

(with Adult Choir at 11:30) 

Pro. Hymn:  328 -  GIFT OF FINEST WHEAT 
                                                                                             BICENTENNIAL           

Sung Mass Parts:       

         Heritage Mass                                          -Owen Alstott 

              885, 886, 887, 889, 891, 892  (Hymnal)                                                                         

Liturgy of the Word & Propers:  Pg. 176 ff. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Pg. 176  (I will take the cup…) 

SEQUENCE FOR CORPUS CHRISTI:  (11:30)   

           LAUD, O ZION  (Solo Quartet) 

Gospel Acclamation:  Pg. 178  (I am the Living Bread…) 

OFFERTORY MEDITATION: 

          Ave Verum Corpus  (Hail, True Body) 

                                                                          -W. A. Mozart 

(Solo Quartet: Abby Witmer. Mia Quatrone, 

Paul Condon, Ryan Boyle) 

Com. Hymn:  323 -  OUR BLESSING CUP 

ADULT CHOIR ANTHEM:  (11:30) 

          I Believe  (Quodlibet with the Bach/Gounod 

                       Ave Maria)    -Drake, Graham, Shirl & Stilman 

Rec. Hymn:  423 -  HOW GREAT THOU ART  

Postlude:  March In G Major                 -Franz Josef  Haydn                          
____________________________________________________ 

 

CANTORS:  4:00 -  Abby Witmer        

                     9:00  - Abby Witmer 

                   11:30  -  ADULT CHOIR - Abby Witmer 
 

I will repeat what I wrote last year on the Feast of  “Corpus 

Christi”  because it is quite interesting.  On a trip to Israel, the 

Dalai Lama asked a Senior Rabbi what is the doctrine that united 

all Jews. To the Dalai Lama’s surprise, the rabbi said although 

doctrine and beliefs were important, it was not these that united 

them, but that ritual was the thing that brought them all together. 

So it is with us Catholics. Today, on the Feast of Corpus Christi, 

we celebrate the central ritual that we Catholics practice which 

brings us all together throughout the world, that is, the celebra-

tion of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass,  the Real Presence of the 

Lord Jesus Christ, 
 

At the 11:30 Mass, our Solo Quartet from the Adult Choir sings 

thr motet “Ave Verum Corpus” by Mozart, the text of which is a 

portion of the Sequence for Corpus Christi, “Lauda Si-

on” (Praise, O Zion), found on pg.177 of the Missal portion of 

the Hymnal (the beginning part of the Hymnal). 

                                                                      Ernest Camerota   

Banns of Marriage 
 

Emily Izzo & Todd Kolodziejczyk 

Kelly Knudsen & Patrick Miller 

http://www.hcparish.com
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FAITH FORMATION 
 

Kathy Fitzgibbons, DRE  Tammy Gunn 

446-0473 x 12   446-0473 x 19 

Coordinator for PreK - 6  Coordinator for grades 7-12 

Kathy@holycrossdewitt.org tammy@holycrossdewitt.org 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  
 

Sunday, June 7
th  

  

10:00 AM Family, Food & Fun - Yeazel Hall 

10:00 AM Pastoral Council Meeting - room 11 

10:15 AM Adult Ministry - Room 12 

Monday, June 8
th

  

 3:00 PM Girl Scouts - room 9 

Tuesday, June 9
th 

 10:30 AM Liturgy at Menorah Park 

  7:00 PM Recovery - room 9 

Wednesday, June 10
th

  

10:30 AM Mom’s Group - room 5    

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Church 

Thursday, June 11
th 

 7:00 PM Adult Choir Rehearsal - choir room 

 7:00 PM PCA meeting - Yeazel Hall 

Saturday, June 13
th 

 3:15-3:45 PM Penance - Church 

 4:00 PM Baccalaureate Mass 

 5:00 PM Brady Bread Sale after Mass 

Sunday, June 14
th

  

10:15 AM Adult Ministry - Room 12 

Men’s Book Group 
 

     We are starting a new book “My Life with the Saints”, by Fr. 

James Martin, S.J.. A group of men will be  meeting at 7 pm eve-

ry other Thursday to read & discuss this book.  

     Meeting dates are 6/18,and 7/2.   Meetings are one hour long.  

Contact Deacon Dare Dutter at ddutter@twcny.rr.com or call 446

-0473. 

     Join us as we take time to explore this book. 

Vacation Bible School 
 

August 10
th 

 - 13
th 

 -  9AM-12 NOON 
 

 

At SonSpark Labs VBS, kids will discover 

that through Jesus they can be members of 

God’s family and personally experience 

God’s      formula for life - 

 

GP4U = J!  (Discovering God’s Plan 4U = Jesus) 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL NEEDS YOU!  
Each day the children go to  five Centers:  Lesson, Craft, Snack, 

Music and Movement.  We are in need of adult & teen volunteers 

in each of these areas.  Please e-mail Kathy@holycrossdewitt.org  

for more information.  This year VBS will take place at Holy 

Cross as posted above.  The children LOVE attending VBS 

and SO WILL YOU IF YOU VOLUNTEER.   

Wanted: 
Holy Cross School is in need of substitute certified teachers 
and  registered nurses. Please send your resume to 
moleary@syrdiocese.org  

Summer Basketball Program 
 

Keith Cieplicki is having a Summer Basketball Development Pro-

gram July 6-10 from 9am to 4pm at Holy Cross gym for boys and 

girls entering grades 4-9 this fall.  Please email him at 

kcieplic@twcny.rr.com or call/text at 315 440-6407.  All players 

from all areas and at all skill levels are welcome!  

The First Communion photos are on our web site: 

www.holycrossdewitt.org. Go to the photo gallery at the bottom 

of the home page. You will see “First Communion” which you 

will click on. Enjoy the pictures. 

Holy Cross School News 

CHILD CARE DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS 
 

We want to listen to our Parishioners and Families and, hopeful-

ly, answer your needs.   

Do you want child care over the Summer dur-

ing the 9 am Sunday Mass?  Please e-mail 

kathy@holycrossdewitt.org if you would take 

advantage of this service.  We are happy to 

schedule well trained adults and teens to love and 

play with your precious little ones for one hour 

VIRTUS RECERTIFICATION 
A Virtus Recertification class, “Entrusted to Protect, Dedicated to 

Restore”, will be offered at Holy Cross on Friday, June 19th, at 10 

A.M. in Yeazel Hall.  All volunteers and diocesan staff having 

contact with children and youth in diocesan programs are required 

to recertify every 5 years.  If you are uncertain about your recerti-

fication date, please contact Kathy Fitzgibbons at 

kathy@holycrossdewitt.org.  Several other sessions are scheduled 

throughout our diocese.  Go to syracusediocese.org to register and 

see a list of upcoming classes at other times and locations.  

If you are a new volunteer, you must also be Virtus certified by 

attending a “Protecting God’s Children” session.  These sessions 

are also listed on Syracusediocese.org. 

Mark you calendar now and plan to attend the Mass and 

Breakfast for the ALL women of the parish on Saturday, 

June 27.    
  

If you haven’t attended this event in years 

past, come this year and bring your friends.  

We will celebrate Mass at 11:00AM and then 

enjoy a wonderful breakfast.   
  

Come and meet new people and enjoy the 

company of all!   
  

Watch the bulletin for more details. 

Women’s Communion Breakfast 

mailto:ddutter@twcny.rr.com
http://liguorivbs.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/2015_VBS_SonSpark_Labs_Catalog.pdf
mailto:moleary@syrdiocese.org
mailto:kcieplic@twcny.rr.com
http://www.hcparish.com
mailto:kathy@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:kathy@holycrossdewitt.org
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Jean Bailey, Anna Barnaba, Robert Barnello, Dr. 

Ann Bishop, Jane Blizzard, Deborah Boland, 

Matthew Bush, Dan Calkins, Mary Cargin, Beth 

Clapper, Cosimo Camardella, Bill Cuhane, Ryan 

Cummings, Steve Durant, Jim DaRin, Anthony 

DeAngelis, Alyssa Dodge, Marion Drake, Helen 

Eck, Bill Fitzpatrick, Frank Fudesco, Justin 

Fuller, Katie Glisson, Tresa A. Graziano, Mary Griffin, James 

Griffin, Yvonne Grocott, Stanley Jackimek, Titus Johnson, William 

H. Kearney Jr., Beth Keohane, Gerry Killian, Paul R. Kolodziejczyk, 

Stephen LaRose, Mary Lambert, Doug Mace, Patricia MacKillop, 

Angie Marziale, Mary Mastroianni, Mary Maiurino, Jerime 

McHerron, Mike McCarthy, Linda Markley, Eleanor Moloney, Meg 

Paige, Sr., Nancy Patane, Dianna Patrea, Fred Josiah Poe, Kimberly 

Poe, Mark Queor,  Mary Beth Renaud, Bob Rose,  Rosalie Scipione, 

Barbara Santaro,  Mary Sutton, Kay Tomczak, Marisa Vacco, Frank 

Vavonese, Frank Wagner, George Wilcox, Heather Wilhelm 

We are updating this list during the next couple of weeks.  If you 

would like us to continue praying for a person on this list, please 

call the office or email Peg@holycrossdewitt.org  446-0473. 

Thank you 

Every Wednesday the parish community will 

have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

available in the main church from 7:00pm to 

8:00pm.  You are invited to stop in during this 

hour for as long or as little as you like.  This will 

be a great opportunity during the week to spend 

some quiet time with the Lord.  The hour will 

conclude with Evening Prayer from the Divine 

Office at 7:45pm followed by Solemn Benediction at 8:00pm. 

Please bring your family and friends.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the parish office.     

Please Pray for Our Troops 
Please continue to pray for the military men and 

women of our parish. 

O Prince of peace, we humbly ask your protection 

for all our men and women in military service. Give 

them unflinching courage to defend with honor, 

dignity and devotion, the rights of all who are imperiled by injus-

tice and evil. Be their rock, their shield, and their stronghold and 

let them draw their strength from you.  

HOPE Appeal 
 

 

If you have not joined us for the Hope Appeal….      
     Please consider being a part of the 2015 

Appeal.  Our parish goal is $121,997 a    

increase.  Last year with a goal of $115,072  

you gave $300,038 or 265% of the goal for 

an average family gift of $453.00. 

     This year I am asking each family to 
prayerfully consider a gift of $300 or just 

82₵ per day.   
      50% of the overage is returned to the parish.  This year 
we received $94,483.00 and that we used for Internet 
Technology, Young Adult Ministry, Evangelization, Youth 
Ministry, Outreach & other programs of service. 
     You are the most generous parish in our Diocese - it is 
what we do at Holy Cross - as we are a “Caring Communi-
ty”.        
   Thank you for all that has been and for all that will be as I 
know you will continue to be most generous.  
 

    God bless you all, 

    Msgr. Yeazel 

Attention Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers: 
 

Your new schedule has been sent to you.  If 

you did not receive one please contact the Of-

fice at 446-0473 or info@holycrossdewitt.org.  

Thank you. 

Pastoral Council Update 
 

1. For the last few weekends, members of our parish Pastoral 

Council have asked for your input.  You made many sugges-

tions and we are responding. 
 

A.  Please make our inside door handicapped accessible - 

Response:  the left of the main inside doors is being made 

handicapped accessible. 
 

B. Why is the Church still locked?  Response - The outer 

doors and access to the chapel will now be open from 

7:30am - 4:00pm. 
 

C. We need hooks in the bathrooms.  Response - “done” 
 

D.  Can we have babysitting in the summer at the 9am Mass? 

Response - We are looking into it and will have it if you will 

use it. 
 

 E.  Can we please have silence in church and chapel before 

and after Masses?  Response - Your turn! 

- - - - - - - - 

2. If we have babysitting at the 9am Mass during the summers, 

I would use it. 

 

Name:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Address:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Phone:  ____________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO PARISH OFFICE 

Lighthouse Catholic Ministries Kiosk 
 

Be sure to check it out in the Gathering Area. (suggested 
donations for materials are listed on the kiosk). 
CD highlighted for this week’s feast: “The Body and 
Blood of Christ”. Dr. Scott Hahn explains the foundation and 

significance of the Feast of Corpus Christi and gives us a greater 

understanding of our vocation to be the living presence of Christ 

in the world. 
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Faith in Action 
 

For more information or to volunteer, contact Beth Schafer:  

315-416-4576 or beth@holycrossdewitt.org 
 

Brady Bread sale next weekend: June 13 & 14th 
 

Brady Bike Ride today! 

Thank you for your participation, prayers and financial support 

of the 2nd Annual Brady Bike Ride. The rides start at 8am Sun-

day morning. In addition to parish adults, a group of teens from 

Wyldlife at the Middle will be participating in the 8 mile ride. 

Everyone is invited to join the community block party following 

the ride. Brady is located at 404 South St. in Syracuse. 
 

Joseph’s House Car Raffle: June 20 & 21 

The 2nd annual car raffle to benefit Joseph’s House for Women 

will be here after Mass the weekend of June 20/21. This year the 

raffle is for a 2015 Chevrolet LTZ Tahoe - on display at Destiny 

mall. The raffle runs through September when the winning ticket 

will be drawn at the annual Lullaby Celebration Gala on Septem-

ber 24th at Drumlins Country Club.  This raffle is what allows 

Joseph’s House to keep their doors open to women and their ba-

bies in our community. If you would like to help Joseph’s House 

by donating your time, they need volunteers to sell raffle tickets 

for a shift or two at the JH table in Destiny USA in front of J.C. 

Penny. If you are interested, please contact Bertha at 

berth@jhfw.org/315-701-4981.  
 

Dorothy Day Women’s Shelter: Saturday, June 20th 

Thank you to Julie Maguire, who offered to bring a healthy, one-

dish hot meal for the 24 women who are temporarily staying at 

the shelter.  Holy Cross meal donation, on the third Saturday 

each month, is a way to be present to the women who have no 

where else to turn, a tangible way to show that our community is 

concerned and cares for their well being. If you would like to 

bring a hot meal to the shelter, contact Beth (contact info above). 
 

Thank You from Fr John Rose:  

Christ the King Retreat House would like to express enormous 

gratitude to Faith in Action and the 15 Holy Cross parishioners 

who participated in a day of planting as part of your May Parish 

Day of Service. Holy Cross volunteers transformed a woefully 

overgrown hillside into a showcase garden which is now the 

highlight of our gracious backyard grounds - visited by 9000 

guests yearly.  

Special thanks to Sue Cate, a talented landscape artist who de-

signed the garden, Bill Sovik and Mike Weeks who staked up 

many of our 61 peony plants, and to HC parish for donating 

some of the perennial plants. All parishioners are more than wel-

come to stop up and enjoy the yard anytime. If anyone likes to 

garden and weed, you are more than welcome to adopt one our 

18 gardens!  

More Announcements  

Hospital Admittance 
 

If you or a member of your family is admitted to a hospital, 

please be sure to contact the Parish Office.  The local hospitals do 

NOT contact us and we have no idea who is hospitalized unless 

the family informs us.  In case of emergency, there is a Catholic 

priest chaplain on duty at all times at every hospital; the chaplain 

is available to administer the Sacrament of the Sick.  If you are 

going in for a scheduled surgery, one of the priests here at Holy 

Cross would be happy to administer the Anointing of the Sick 

during the week or after Mass on Sunday.  Also, each of the hos-

pitals has Eucharistic Minsters who make daily rounds to distrib-

ute Holy Communion; notify the nurse’s Station or Chaplain’s 

Office to be on the list. 

 St. Margaret’s Summer Camp - 7 weeks of Fun & Adven-

ture 6/29-8/14.  Call 455-5791 Donna for more info. 

 Holy Family Children’s Home in Kenya - Golf Tournament 

on July 18 at The Links at Erie Village.  Shot gun start at 9:30.    

For information & registration, sponsor info, donations contact 

Mary Ellen Masterpole at 430-2712. 

 Discovering Christ is an evangelization process that will trans-

form a parish.  Friday, July 17 (7pm - 9:30pm) and Sat., July 18 

(8am—5:00pm) at Holy Cross; cost $45; register by 7/10 at 

http://evangelizesyracuse.org.   

Life Line Screening 
 

    Life Line Screening will host their affordable, non-invasive 

and painless health screenings on June 24 in Yeazel Hall.     

     One common question asked is “Will it hurt?  No, we use 

Doppler, color flow untrasound, which is painless & considered 

the gold standard in uncovering early stroke & vascular disease.   

     Register for a wellness package which includes 4 vascular 

tests & osteoporosis screening from $149.  To register & receive 

a $10 discount off any package priced above $129, call 1-888-

653-6441 or visit www.lifelinescreening.com/community-

partners. 

Mark your calendar with these upcoming events: 
  

  June 16 -Coffee & Conversation - 12:00pm 

  June 30 - Monthly Movie - 1:00pm 

 FM-JD area Meals on Wheels Can & Bottle Drive - Sat. 

June 27th , 9am-1pm at DeWitt Community Church parking lot 

or Sno-Top in Manlius.  We appreciate your support! 

 Free Spring Concert at St. Daniel School Gym - Thurs., 

6/11 at 6:30pm.  Concert will be dedicated to Rev. Msgr. Eu-

gene Yennock, to celebrate 65 years as a priest.  Featuring The 

Lyncourt Community Band.  454-4946 

 Ladies Night Out Food & Faith - “Women & Politics ...Be 

Not Afraid” on Wed., June 10-7pm at Bellevue Country Club, 

1901 Glenwood Ave, Syr.  Kathleen M. Gallagher, Director of 

Pro-Life will be the speaker.  RSVP Rita Condon 673-9458; 

sponsored by John Paul II Center for Women Elizabeth     

Ministry.    

mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:berth@jhfw.org
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MASS  LECTORS  EUCH. MIN.  EUCH. MIN. ALTAR SERVERS USHERS - A 

Saturday, 4:00 PM Michael Read H1 Carla DiBiase CH1 Mary Ann Montforte Charlie Miller Ray Blake 

  H2 Julia Fairbanks CH2 Betty Balletta Brelyn Tyler David Jureller 

  H3 Susan Klenk CH3 Lola Gualtieri  Claude Pilon 

  H4 Mary Dougherty CH4 Lisa Nardone  Bill McDevitt 

  

H5 Katy Maxwell  
 

 

Sunday, 7:30 AM  Luana Impellizzeri  CH1 Theresa Koulouris Chris Parker Ed Coolican 

  H2 Cookie Dunham CH2  Mary Beth Elmer Lauren Parker Tony Ebersole 

  H3 Pat Highducheck CH3 Charlene Hughes  Len Smith 

  H4 Julie Johnson CH4 Al Highducheck  Charles Stepneski 

Sunday, 9:00 AM  J.D. Tessier H1 Kristen Hodge CH1 Kelly Griffith Matthew Boule Tom Kenah 

  H2 Amelia Geneco CH2 Thao Dai Luke Boule  John Kissane 

  H3 Christina Hatem CH3 Deacon Dutter   Ed Purcell 

  H4 Ann Marie Lankes CH4 Kathleen Gibson   

  

H5 Michele Kretsch 
 

  

Sunday, 11:30AM  Loretta Nowicki H1 Rebecca Wolken CH1 Tony Schiano Johnathan Gunn Donald Brown 

  H2 Emily Hauser CH2 Karen Kirkman Tanner Gunn Peter Bergamo 

  H3 David Pajak CH3 Joan Snyder  Brad Delavan 

  H4 Linda Mulvey CH4 Spencer Southerland  David Rapp 

  H5 Patrick Saba   John Randall 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE ~ WEEKEND OF June 13
th

 & 14
th 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism ~ Please call the Parish Office  Marriage ~ Please make an appointment  Penance ~ Saturday, 3:15PM  
       to make arrangements              with a priest at least 6 months 

                   Classes required for 1st Baptism                     prior to wedding  

†To request either the Anointing of the Sick or Communion to the Sick please call the Parish Office.†   

HOLY CROSS PARISH  
4112 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

Church Office – Phone: 315 446-0473, FAX: 315 446-7608 

Website: hcparish.com   ■   E-Mail: info@holycrossdewitt.org 
 

PARISH INFORMATION  
■ Please notify the Parish Office when a parishioner or  

family member is confined to home, hospitalized, or entering a  

nursing home, please be sure to notify our parish office.  Hospitals no 

longer notify us of a patient’s admittance.   

■Bulletin items need to be in the parish office no later than Monday at 

9am for the upcoming weekend.  (Thursday if a holiday).  

E-mail preferred; please send to: peg@holycrossdewitt.org  

■Hearing impaired ear phones are available in the Robing Room in the 

front lobby.  

■Recovery ~ Contact Dave…………......……………….638-2303  

■Pregnant and Need Help?  Please call Catholic Charities 424-1800 

 

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL  
4200 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

School Office – Phone: 315 446-4890, FAX: 315 446-4799 

Website: hcschooldewitt.org 

E-Mail: moleary@syrdiocese.org 
 

Staff ~ Name and Title  
Martha O’Leary, School Principal  

Joanne Markert  -  Administrative Assistant, Nina Walters  -  Nurse  

Holy Cross Parish Staff ~ Name, Title and Phone Extension  
 

Rev. Msgr. J. Robert Yeazel, Pastor, ext. 15  

Rev. Charles S. Vavonese, In Residence/Parochial Vicar  

Rev. Msgr. George F. Sheehan, In Residence 

Rev. Louis P. Sogliuzzo, SJ, Weekend Homilist 

Deacon Dare Dutter 

Sister Rose Bill, MFIC, Pastoral Associate, ext. 13 

Seminarian Ken Kirkman 

Seminarian Matt Lyons 

Katharine Fitzgibbons, Director Religious Ed. Pre-K – 6, ext. 12  

Tammy Gunn, Director Religious Ed. 7 – 12, ext. 19  

Taylor Arras, Director of Evangelization & Young Adult Ministry, ext. 18 

Ernest J. Camerota, Director of Music, ext. 38  

Leigh C. Marquis, Director of Finance & Human Resources, ext. 24  

Cathy Young, Coordinator of Maintenance 

Sheila R. Guinto, Office Manager, ext. 10  

Nathan Gunn, Mentor for Scripture/Leadership, ext. 19  

Maureen McManus, Sacristan 

Peg Olson, Administrative Assistant, ext. 22  

Beth Schafer, Director of Faith in Action Ministry, ext. 34  

Brennan Schwab, Youth Minister 

Dan Littlepage, Director of Technology, ext. 36 

Denise Yakawiak, Housekeeper 

Matt Stano,  Maintenance 


